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UNIVERSITY OF CREATIVE TECHNOLOGY

No: SMUCT/ESTT/INL/NTC/24/06/05 Dated: 14-01-2024

NOTICE REGARDING CHANGE OF HOTLINE NUMBER

This is for information of all concerned that the hotline number of Shanto-
Mariam University of Creative Technology has been changed. The new hotline
number 1s 09638177177.
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Old hotline number New hotline number
01969904000 09638177177

Faculty Members, Officers and all other concerned are requested to use and
disseminate the new hotline number among students and all other stakeholders.

This notice is issued as per directive of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.
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(Dr. Par Mosiur Rahman)
Registrar

Copy to:

All Concerned

Secretary, BoT (for kind information of the Hon’ble Chairman, BoT)
P.S. to Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
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